All Saints' C of E Primary School

The Street, Lawshall, Bury St. Edmunds, Suffolk. IP29 4QA Headteacher: Mrs C Lamb

(01284) 828223

head@allsaintsprimary.org website: allsaintsprimary.org



Inspire Challenge Succeed

22nd July 2015

Dear Parents,

As we draw to the end of another great year at All Saints' I would like to say a big 'thank you' for your continued support this year. We have achieved so much with the implementation of a new curriculum, the introduction of our Growth Mindset culture and of course the new building and our move to become a full primary school. There are exciting challenges ahead and as always we will embrace those challenges with our usual enthusiasm, determination and 'can do' approach. It is so lovely to be able to celebrate our Year 4 children staying with us this year, with no teary farewells!

We are very fortunate to have such wonderful children at our school who have continued to give their all. It has been such a pleasure to see how our children have embraced our whole school Learning Behaviours and have tried to use them in everything that they do. I am very proud of them all!

Every child has made great progress this year and my thanks must go to all staff for their endless patience, hard work, enthusiasm and dedication towards each child and our school.

VOLUNTEERS

Thanks must go to our parent volunteers and those from within the local community whose time makes such a difference to the children in our school. We always appreciate the time that our volunteers give for reading, gardening, classroom support and outdoor learning - it all makes such a difference.

We are always looking for new volunteers to join us and in the new academic year we would be really keen to find a small group of volunteers to run our school library. Please do come and have a chat if you would like to be part of our team and give your time and support.

Motivation Cooperation Creativity Independence Curiosity Stickability













BOOKS

Although we have sent some work home over the past few days, we have kept some of your child's exercise books. In some classes the children will continue to use their books as they move to the new class and in other cases teachers would like to be able to spend time looking at books for their new class in preparation for September. We are also required to keep books in case we have an inspection within the first half term. All books will be returned to your child by October half term for you to keep.

BREAKFAST CLUB

Although Woodpeckers After School Club will not start until Monday 7th September, our Breakfast Club will open on the first day of term on 4th September.

DATES FOR DIARIES:

- 2^{nd/} 3rd September PD Days school closed
- 4th September School reopens
- 4th September Breakfast club reopens
- 7th September Woodpeckers After School Club opens

CONGRATULATIONS

I am sure you will join me in wishing Miss Marnes our very best wishes for her wedding during the summer holidays. Miss Marnes will be known as Mrs Marsden on her return in September.

I would also like to wish Mrs Goodchild our very best for her maternity leave. I know that she is looking forward to being able to put her feet up but I also know that she will miss everyone at school so I am sure she will be popping in to see us all!

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very enjoyable summer and we will look forward to seeing you all again in the academic year.

Kindest Regards,

Clare Lamb Headteacher

Motivation Cooperation Creativity Independence Curiosity Stickability











